
September 26, 2011 

Linda Faulkner, Filings Director 
Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Fran kfort, KY 40602-06l5 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: PSC Case No. 2011-00053 

Dear Ms. Faulkner: 

We apologize for missing this notification. Construction began about May 9, 2011. A t  
this point approximately 70% has been completed. The new line extensions are all in 
the ground, although only one has begun to sewe customers. The pump stations have 
arrived and are in place, but are not yet ready to begin service. The first line 
replacement is completed, the second is under construction, and the last is yet to be 
started. 

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. 

v 

General Manager 


